Ref: A3757038

Councillor Jennifer Anderson Mayor Ku-ring-gai Council kmc@kmc.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mayor

Thank you for your correspondence of 31 July 2020 regarding housing targets for Ku-ring-gai Local Government Area. I am replying on behalf of the Premier and have noted your comments.

As the matter you have raised falls under the primary responsibility of The Hon Rob Stokes MP, Minister for Planning and Public Spaces, it is appropriate that the Minister considers your correspondence and I have forwarded it accordingly.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact the Minister's Office on (02) 8574 6707.

Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to the Government's attention.

Yours sincerely

Gabrielle Upton MP
Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier

CC: The Hon Rob Stokes MP, Minister for Planning and Public Spaces Mr Alister Henskens MP, Member for Ku-ring-gai